Dear Friends,

It has come to our attention that your ISP is blocking the Daily Brief you have subscribed to receive. Please use this letter to contact your own ISP's customer support department. Please be sure to replace the areas marked "xxx" with your specific information to make this work.

As you may know, Constant Contact powers the email communications we send. When you receive a response from your ISP, please forward the response email to the following address: ops@constantcontact.com. The Operations Department at Constant Contact will follow-up with your ISP once they receive your email.

Please copy this letter into your own email and send on, as indicated. This will resolve any issues you are encountering in not receiving your Daily Brief when it is published.

Thank you and God bless you.

Sara Ballenger, President Capitol Hill Prayer Partners